Pip O'Flaherty

To: ‘sarah.baddeley@martinjenkins.co.nz
Subject: FW: Arts Council of New Zealand Toi Aotearoa - State Services Commission Inquiry
into the use of External Security Consultants

From: Angus Evison

Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 11:23 AM

To: 'sarah.baddeley@martinjenkins.co.nz'

Cc: Stephen Wainwright; David Pannett; Andrea Houlihan

Subject: Arts Council of New Zealand Toi Aotearoa - State Services Commission Inquiry into the use of External
Security Consultants

Hi Sarah,

In response to Doug Martin’s letter dated 23 July 2018 to the Chief Executive of the Arts Council, Stephen
Wainwright, | can confirm that the Arts Council of New Zealand Toi Aotearoa (Creative New Zealand) has not
entered into any contracts for services with external security consultants. Nor has the Arts Council engaged in
discussions with them to procure these services.

Please contact me if you require further clarification.

Kind regards,

Angus Evison

Business Services Manager

Creative New Zealand | Toi Aotearoa
DDI: +64 27 307 2657

E: angus.evison@creativenz.govt.nz| W: creativenz.govt.nz

Aorangi House Level 10, 85 Molesworth Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011
PO Box 3806, Wellington 6140





